
Tips of the month December 2019

We provide weekly tips based on common queries which come through to us from London GPs and practice teams. These are shared via social media

and collated for this newsletter.

 

Make sure your details are up to date so we can receive the latest news, guidance and information on our 2020 LMC elections. #tipsoftheweek

https://t.co/GraRy3DdIU

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) December 17, 2019

 

Stay on the right side of contractual requirements this Christmas with our Winter Planning Guidance. #tipsoftheweek https://t.co/z66B1EGE7T

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) December 16, 2019

 

After recent changes to the law GP practices are required to pay an annual data protection fee to @ICOnews. Read more: https://t.co/3F9qRVPZpV

#tipsoftheweek

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) December 13, 2019


